

Holywell Primary School

Tolpits Lane, Watford, Herts, WD18 6LL Tel: 01923 225188 email: <u>admin@holywell.herts.sch.uk</u> Headteacher: Mr Coert van Straaten MA. Ed, Dip Edu, NPQH

we are a learning community with the spirit to succeed

Wednesday 9 June 2021

Dear Parents/Carers

On Tuesday 6th July 2021, Year 2 Hawthorn and Hazel Class will be heading to Paradise Wildlife Park in Broxbourne to support them with their learning 'Animals including humans' in Science.

We will leave school at 9:15 am and will return to school by 3:00 pm. The children will take a coach to the Wildlife Park and will be given a tour of the park and take part in a workshop.

The cost of this trip is £15.00 per child. Could payment please be made by using the School Money On-line payment system by Monday 28 June 2021.

Children will be required to wear school uniform. If the weather looks to be sunny, please provide your child with a sunhat and sun cream. No matter the weather, please send your child in with a water bottle, which we will be taking with us. We will provide every child with a school packed lunch.

We look forward to a day learning about Animals as part of our Science curriculum.

Yours faithfully

Miss Whiting

(Year 2 Hawthorn Class)

Miss Downey

(Year 2 Hazel Class)













